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Grants in Aid - 2016-17 Financial Year
Agency CBMS Program 

Title
Sub-program Project Title Grant Recipient Purpose Special 

confidentiality 
provisions 

(Y/N)

Value Date of 
Effect*

Grant 
Term

Grant Funding 
Location

Postcode

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

Defence Force Welfare 
Association

To assist with travel and 
accommodation to conduct 
representational activities.

N $9,091 17/08/2016 12 months Duntroon 2600

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

Naval Association of Australia - 
Federal Council

To assist with travel and 
accommodation to conduct 
representational activities.

N $10,000 13/09/2016 12 months Melba 2615

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

Vietnam Veterans Federation of 
Australia Incorporated

To assist with travel and 
accommodation for 
representational activities.

N $10,000 19/08/216 12 months Page 2614

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

War Widows' Guild of Australia 
Incorporated

To assist with travel and 
accommodation costs for 
representational activities.

N $9,091 10/08/2016 12 months Weston Creek 2611

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

Legacy Australia Incorporated
To assist with travel and 
accommodation for 
representational activities.

N $9,091 8/08/2016 12 months Darlinghurst 2010

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

National Servicemen's 
Association of Australia 
Incorporated

To assist with travel and 
accommodation to conduct 
representational activities.

N $6,467 9/08/2016 12 months Long Jetty 2261

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

The Partners of Veterans 
Association of Australia 
Incorporated

To assist with travel and 
accommodation for 
representational activities.

N $9,091 10/08/2016 12 months Belmont 2280

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

Vietnam Veterans Association 
of Australia Incorporated

To assist with travel and 
accommodation to conduct 
representational activities.

N $9,091 18/08/2016 12 months Minto 2566

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

Australian Veterans and 
Defence Services Council 
Incorporated

To assist with travel and 
accommodation to conduct 
representational actitivies.

N $9,500 25/08/2016 12 months New Farm 4005

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

Mates4Mates
To assist with travel and 
accommodation for 
representational activities.

N $9,091 8/08/2016 12 months Albion 4010

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

The Australian Federation of 
TPI ExServicemen and Women

To assist with travel and 
accommodation costs for 
delegates to attend meetings.

N $9,091 12/08/2016 12 months Broadbeach 4218

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

The RAAC Corporation Limited
To assist with travel and 
accommodation to conduct 
representational activities.

N $10,000 17/08/2016 12 months Brisbane 4000
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Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

The Royal Australian Regiment 
Corporation

To assist with travel and 
accommodation and related 
costs for the corporations annual 
National Council meeting.

N $10,000 22/08/2016 12 months Mcdowall 4053

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

Australian Peacekeeper's & 
Peacemakers Veterans' 
Association (Incorporated in 
Victoria)

To assist with travel and 
accommodation to conduct 
representational activities.

N $9,091 8/08/2016 12 months Boronia 3155

Department of 
Veterans' Affairs

Grants for National 
Organisations Grants-in-Aid

Project to support 
activities to benefit the 
veteran and wider 
communities.

Australian Special Air Service 
Association (Inc)

To assist with travel and 
accommodation costs for 
representational activities.

N $10,000 8/08/2016 12 months Curtin 6000

* Where the Date of Effect is blank, the Department is awaiting the return of the completed Grant Agreement.
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